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Gurnee Death Investigation 
 
Gurnee – On September 15, 2022, at 10:26 AM, Gurnee Police responded to an area near the 
intersection of Delany Road and Grove Avenue for a possible deceased male in a ditch. Officers 
discovered an African American male deceased with serious injuries. 
 
Investigators with the Major Crash Assistance Team (MCAT) responded to the scene and aided with the 
investigation. Delany Road was closed in both directions for several hours during the investigation. An 
autopsy is scheduled with the Lake County Coroner’s Office. 
 
This case remains under investigation by Gurnee Police. 
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